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Excellency,

I have the honour ta acknowledge with thanica receipt of

your Note of August 4 1992, which refers ta recent discussions

between representatives of the Government of Canada and the

Government of the United States of America concerning the taes

and conditions for cooperation between the Canadian Space Agency

<CSA) and the National Aeronautîcs and Space Administration

<NASA) in connection with the space shuttle f light of the CANEx-2

payload.

I have the further honour to inform you that I agre.

with your proposai that cooperation between the tvo governuents

on this project shall be in accordance with the terme and

Nis Excellency Peter B. Teeley
Ambassador of the United States of âmerica
Ottawa


